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Dear Students, Parents and Community Members, 

Miami-Dade County School Board 
Perla Tabares Hantman, Chair 

Dr. Martin Karp, Vice Chair 
Dr. Dorothy Bendross-Mindingall 

Susie II. Castillo 
Dr. Lawrence S. Feldman 

Dr. Steve Gallon Ill 
Lubby Navarro 

Dr. Marta Perez 
Mari Tere Rojas 

Welcome to Young Women's Preparatory Academy. We work tirelessly every day to deliver a caring and 
safe learning environment, with rigorous and relevant curricula for our students. As such, we aspire to 
provide all stakeholders with exceptional service. If at any time you feel that the service you receive 
does not meet these standards, I urge you to contact my office at 305.575-1200. Our goal is that your 
experience, as a valued member of our school community, reflects a culture of learning, respect, and 
quality. 

If for any reason your concerns cannot be addressed by my office, please contact the Central Region 
Office Stakeholder Relations Department at 305.499.5050. 

We look forward to working together to continue creating a school climate that every stakeholder can 
be proud of. 

Respectfully, 

Young Women's Preparatory Academy 
1150 SW First Street Miami FL 33130 

Concepcion I Martinez, Principal 
305-575-1200 • 305-325-8071 (FAX) 


